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Comments: I strongly commend the Department of the Interior for this initiative to study old-growth and mature

forests, which are so important for conservation.  

I am especially writing to ask that the Department make sure to include piñon pine and juniper forests in this

inventory.  I think that these dry forests have great ecological and cultural importance. Thank you very much for

your consideration.


